
 
  

 

 

 

Statement on FOP #69 Interview 

 

I declined the invitation to interview with FOP #69 after I discovered a 

Facebook post dated June 27 by its president, Dan Hils, which was aimed at 

denigrating Senator Sherrod Brown. I found the post offensive and 

derogatory. I am proud to have sought and received the endorsement of 

Sherrod Brown and, in good conscience, I cannot condone the divisive 

rhetoric used by Dan Hils in his post, which he signed “FOP #69, President.” 

Unfortunately, this was not the first time Dan Hils has used incendiary 

language that incites hatred. That’s not who I am, and, unlike my opponent, I 

cannot look the other way.  

 

I have stood with organized labor my entire career and will continue to do so. 

I will always stand with working families and with the good men and women 

in law enforcement in the Cincinnati Police Department and the Hamilton 

County Sheriff’s Office, who serve all citizens. 

 

Charmaine McGuffey 

 
 

 


